
PAUL E HERRICK POST #21 
504-58th Street, Kenosha, Wi 53140 

262-657-7464 
 
 

Post meetings held the 3nd Tuesday of each month (Sept thru Jun) in the hall at 7:00 p.m. 
All members are invited to attend. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 
Greetings, elections were held in May, attend our next 
meeting to meet our new officers.  As of June 18, 2019, I 
will assume the post of Commander.  Volunteers with 
newsletter/blog experience will be put to work to carry 
this forward.  The newsletter will be posted   on 
mylegion.org site and e-mailing to members quarterly. 
 
I would like to announce that Post 21 has made 100% on 
membership.  I would also like to thank our members 
that have been going to different events around town and 
signing up new members. Keep up the great work. 
 
I am looking for 2019 to be a really good year we have 
some good fundraisers planned and I’m also looking for 
more ideas.  
 
 
WHAT’S HAPPENING  
 
Members are encouraged to attend the flag retirement 
ceremony on Saturday June 15, 2019, Noon.  All 
members and families are encouraged to attend.  
Volunteers are needed for our events, come join the fun. 
We have enclosed the Pancake Breakfast donation letter 
to share with you.   Get the word out to family and 
friends. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Taps 2019 
 
Mike Bjorn, Amel  Bolyard, William Carroll, Ronald 
Cumm,  Paul Ivey, Robert Lentz, Clark Nerdrum, 
 
Let us never forget.  
 
  
POST OFFICERS 
Commander  Larry Lewens 
1st Vise Commander  Crystal Carter 
2nd Vise Commander Phil Morris  
Finance Officer Tom Visintainer 
Adjutant   
Service Officer  Phil Morris 
Chaplin  Dave DeBerg 
Judge Advocate    
Historian  Carl Bogar Jr. 
Sgt-At-Arms  Curtis Campbell 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
   
 Pancake & Porky Breakfast, Saturday August 31, 2019   7:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 Veteran’s Day Radio Show, Saturday November 9, 2019   9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 Veterans Day Dinner, Saturday, November 16, 2019, 5:00 p.m. Cocktails 6:00 p.m. Dinner 
 Chili Cook-Off, Saturday, February 22, 2019 Noon. - 4:00 p.m. 

Larry Lewens, Commander 

Ladies Auxiliary meets the 4th Tuesday of every month 7:00 PM at Post 21 
For membership information Please contact Donna Lewens 

dlewens@outlook.com 
 


